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“GatHERing STEAM” conference to encourage female, 
nonbinary students’ interest in STEAM courses, careers 

Register by June 17 for conferences on Aug. 15, 16 
 

What:  BCPS will host its inaugural GatHERing STEAM conferences for rising Grade 7 and rising 

Grade 10 female and nonbinary students who are interested in exploring course and 

career pathways in science, technology, engineering, the arts, and mathematics 

(STEAM). During the daylong conferences, students will interact with leaders and 

innovators in STEAM careers and engage in interdisciplinary learning experiences. Lunch 

and all supplies will be provided. Transportation will be provided from a limited number 

of schools. Interested students are encouraged to register online.  

 

Registration deadline:  Friday, June 17, 2022 

 

Conference dates and locations: 

 

  Eastside conference:  

Monday, August 15, 2022, from 8:45 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. 

                             Kenwood High School, 501 Stemmers Run Road, 21221 

  

Westside conference:  

Tuesday, August 16, 2022, from 8:45 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. 

Catonsville High School, 421 Bloomsbury Avenue, 21228   

 

(Editor’s note: Event logo accompanies this media advisory.) 

https://www.bcps.org/system/news
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOgf5u6q4_UHMk5LIMYmgD6QKXfbkthVe1DUrVSxBQy-XcqQ/viewform
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Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar 

and closing gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, 

teachers, staff, and students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 
 

http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

